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Kyabram Wilf Cox 

Pavilion 
Major Project Update - 04/02/2025 

The Wilf Cox Pavilion is in sound structur-
al condition but has non-compliant com-
ponents such as disability access, internal 
toilets, no netball changerooms and foot-
ball changing facilities that are not female 
friendly. 

The building also requires new flooring, 
tiling and painting.   This project will up-
grade the current Pavilion to ensure it 
meets Australian building and accessibility 
standards, and provide suitable facilities 
for users of all genders and abilities. 

 

Budget - $3,200,000.00  

 

Funding: Part funded by Council and 
Sports and Recreation Victoria 
($1,000,000 grant) 

 

Expected Completion – June 2026 

(SRV grant acquittal finalised by early 
August 2026)  

 

Current Phase – Procurement  

 

Works To Date  

Detailed Design - complete 

Public Tender—complete  

Tender—Recommendation to Council 
Briefing – 11/02/2025 

 

Over the next few months –  We antic-
ipate that the contract will be awarded at 
the February Council meeting, with 
construction works to commence in late 
July. 

Keep up to date at https://www.campaspe.vic.gov.au/Plan-build/Works-projects 

https://www.campaspe.vic.gov.au/Plan-build/Works-projects

